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Dear NARI Members: 

   Your Board of Directors has been busy this year.  Over this past year we have brought in two nationally 

recognized speakers to Boise to talk with you.  Both were business oriented and had a lot to share, including 

their experiences from other parts of the country in the remodeling business.  The first Was David Lupberger. 

He spoke in detail on ‘Managing the Emotional Homeowner’ through the ‘Emotional Roller Coaster’.  Boy did he 

have a lot to say about situations we have all faced in the remodeling industry including ‘Stop doing Free 

Estimates’. Just recently we had Mark Richardson, who talked about growing your business, and everyone who 

attended got a free copy of his book “Fit to Grow” (hint – we have some copies left that we will be giving away 

at upcoming meetings – so if you did not get one make sure you attend!!). If you want to find out more 

information about either of these speakers, contact us and we will help. 

    Don’t forget to attend the NARI Casino and Awards Holiday Party!  See the flyer is in this 

newsletter or you can just call the NARI office at 208-322-8191 to make your reservations!  How can you go 

wrong with a couple of hours of gambling (not real money of course), a taco truck, wine and beer and an 

auction with your (fake) winnings????  Oh, and the added bonus of seeing who gets recognized this year for 

outstanding projects!! If you haven’t been to a meeting for a while, I GUARANTEE you there will be some 

people attending you haven’t met and are great people you want to know. 

    I am happy to say that we have added many new members this year and are looking forward to adding 

more in the future.  It is gratifying to know that many remodelers and suppliers in the valley are recognizing 

the value of NARI membership, both at the chapter and national levels.  There are so many benefits to joining, 

from being in our very popular Remodeled Homes Tour, attending our bi-monthly (Every other moth) 

educational membership meetings, to having a national association represent your business interests before 

Congress and agencies like the EPA (concerning silica and lead based paint, to name a few issues). There are 

also benefits you receive as a national member, including the Home Depot rebate program (which frankly can 

pay your NARI dues) to the many discounts you can get from many major companies and suppliers you may 

already be using.   

    We need to keep up the momentum!  We are always looking for Committee Chairs to help advance the 

many programs we have coming up. We also need meeting hosts for 2018. If you have any ideas,  

comments or even criticisms you want to bring to the board, give me a shout.  We are  

listening to you! Remember, always use a NARI member to help you accomplish  

your remodel.  

 

Troy Stone 

NARI of Idaho President 

NARI of Idaho Monthly Mee�ngs 
For 2018 MARK YOUR CALENDARS for every other month for 

Membership meetings!! 
 

December 12th—Holiday Party at Wall to Wall Stone (see flyer inside) 

February 13—5:30—7 pm 

We need your training ideas!  Contact Lyndell Kline at 
lyndellk@shopchf.com 

We need hosts—See page 6 for more detailed mee1ng info! 



 
 

 

See answers on page 7 

December 12, 2017 

6 pm—Social & Casino Night Dinner 

7:30 pm -Awards Presentations 

8 pm -Auction with Casino Winnings 
 

Cost:  $35/person or $65/couple 
 

Where:  Wall to Wall Stone, 3707 E. Pine, 

Meridian (just east of Eagle Rd) 

 

 

 

RSVP please!  See back for registration. 



 

 

 

 

Come to the Casino and Awards Party and find out which of these great remolding members will 
receive an award and recognition!!  Thanks to those members who were nominated! 
 
Fine Kitchens and Bath 
Renaissance Remodeling 
Ethos Design + Remodel 
CCH Design Remodel 
Gammill Construction 
Chf Home Furnishings 
Wood Windows 
 
 
 

Competition will be in Photo Competition, CoTY (Contractor of the Year) Award (several categories),  
Supplier/Vendor of the Year. Trade Contractor of the Year , NARI Most Valuable Member and our new 

BUZZ Award (for best media). 
 
 
 

 

 
NARI National Survey Results: 
Every indication predicts another strong year coming for the remodeling industry, and we are all busy, right? Our first NARI 
Touchpoint question asked: how are you doing? The results show that most of us are doing slightly better than average. 
 
• Several NARI members reported "Outstanding.” Wouldn't it be nice if we all were experiencing results like this? 
• No non-NARI contractor reported "Outstanding” results, so there is a reward in belonging to NARI! 
• Too many contractors reported less than average results. For as strong an economy as we are experiencing, too many of us 
are still struggling. Clearly there is room for improvement. 
• The good news is that no one reported truly dismal results. 
• The mean score out of 1-5 was 3.5  
 

HELOC Call to Action 
  The Home Equity Line of Credit (HELOC) deduction is one of the primary ways home owners finance remodeling 

projects and the loss of this deduction would have a direct effect on the remodeling industry. 

  

77% of NARI remodelers feel their businesses would be “severely impacted” by the elimination of the HELOC deduction.. 

Because the House and Senate agreed to terminate this deduction it is considered a non-conferenceable item but that 

does not mean we should give up and NARI lobbyist, Monica Prahl Schulteis is not ready to throw in the towel. 

   

Click here to let your elected representatives know how you feel about this important issue.  
 
 

NEWS FROM NARI NATIONAL 

AWARDS 



SAFETY– BY JOE LEVITCH  

Don’t forget that NARI has a Facebook page.   We would like to have more of you follow us so that we can 
communicate with you and your friends about NARI and our members and events.  If you haven’t already, 
please Like us and recommend us to your friends! Here’s the link:   https://www.facebook.com/NARIofIdaho 
 
Let us know if you are hosting a meeting at your business and we’ll help you promote those as well.   Any 
ideas to help us get more Likes would be great!  

 

 

 

Drywall Safety Notice 



2016 NARI OF IDAHO AWARD 

Adver�se your For Sale or Rent items here! Send your lis�ng to: 

to�ens@amsidaho.com 

   When advertising any awards you have won through the NARI of   

   Idaho that it must contain the year, the geographical location, and the  

   category in which the award was won.  This is from NARI Standards of  

   Practice and Code of Ethics for the Remodeling Industry.   

 

 

 

 

 

NARI of Idaho has upgraded it’s display 

booth and winners of the 2017 Photo 

contest will be prominently displayed 

during the January  Idaho Remodeling 

and Design Show, January 27-18, 2018!   

If you are not having a booth at this show 

and are interested in spending some time 

in the NARI booth during the show,  

please call the NARI office at 208-322-8191 

and schedule a time. 

MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS 

On January 1, 2018  new code updates will be going into effect: 
 2015 International Building Code (January 1, 2018) 
 2015 International Existing Building Code (January 1, 2018) 
 2015 Idaho (Uniform) Plumbing Code (July 1, 2017) 
 2015 IECC with 2012 amendments for Residential portion (January 1, 2018) 
 2015 Idaho Fire Code (March 29, 2017) 
 2017 National Electrical Code (January 1, 2018) 
  
Codes that were not updated at the state level were: 
 2012 Idaho Residential Code 
 2012 Fuel and Gas Code 
 2012 Mechanical Code 
 
Please note that some cities and counties are moving forward and adopting the 2015 
IRC and full 2015 IECC.  Check with your jurisdiction to see what they are doing. 
 
See https://adminrules.idaho.gov/legislative_books/2017/pending/17H_Business.pdf 
for changes in the codes.  All codes are available for viewing at  

FREE CODES FROM ICC 

On October 30 NARI and Franklin 
Building Supply were privileged to  
host Mark Richardson, a nationally known 
speaker on business growth.  Mark has 
written several books and brought a copy 
of his latest to give away at the event.  If 
you missed it, you missed a tone of great 
information on business trends and 
keeping your business alive in both the 
good and bad times! 
 
On November 15, we had a panel of valley 
building officials present to talk about 
your code issues and upcoming code 
updates (see right).  Because of our 
questions that night, Meridian has 
recently changed their  
policy on curbless showers 
to our clients benefit.  NARI  
can make a difference but  
you have to PARTICIPATE!! 

Contact the NARI office for more information on Membership Meetings. 



BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

P.O. Box 9401 

Boise, ID 83707 

www.nariofidaho.com 

PRESIDENT 
Troy Stone 

Wood Windows, Inc. 
200 East 50th Street 

Boise, ID 83714 
Phone: 376-2200│Fax:  376-2333 

troy@woodwindowsinc.com 
 

VICE PRESIDENT 

Brian Di�o 

Contempo Tile & Stone 
11425 W. Execu1ve Dr. 

Boise, ID  83713 
Phone:  323-9797│Fax:  672-1818 

Brian.diXo@contempo1le.com 
 

SECRETARY/TREASURER 
Lyndell Kline 

CHF Home Furnishings 
104 South Orchard Street 

Boise, ID  83705 
Phone:  343-7769│Fax:  343-4331 

lyndellk@shopchf.com 
 

DIRECTORS 
Joe Levitch , CR 

Levco Builders LLC  
2537 West State Street, Suite 110 

Boise, ID 83702  
Phone: 947-7261│Fax: 947-7262 

joe@levcobuilders.com 
 

Peggy Behrens 

Viewpoint, Inc 
6715 W State St 
Boise, ID 83714 

Phone: (208) 854-1877  
peggy@vpwindows.com 

 
Patricia Dunlop 

Fine Kitchens and Baths  
211 West Jefferson Street 

Boise, ID 83702 
Phone:342-1823    

pdunlop@finekitchens-baths.com 
 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Chad Vincent 

Renaissance Remodel 
2357 West State Street, Suite 110 

Boise, ID  83702 
Phone:  384-0591│Fax:  472-8862 

chad@remodelboise.com 
 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Teri O�ens 

NARI of Idaho  
P.O. Box 9401  

Boise, ID 83707  
Phone: 322-8191│Fax: 321-4819  

info@nariofidaho.org 
toXens@amsidaho.com  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR 2018: 

 

February 6       August 14 

 

April 10—Technology Fair  October 9—Building Inspector 

       Panel 

June 2-3—NARI Home Tour  December  11—Holiday Party 

 

In between we have some great social events planned including our golf 

tournament, Hawks Night and more! 

 

If you would like to host a mee1ng contact the NARI office at 208-322-

8191 or at info@nariofidaho.org. 

Programs for mee1ngs  

We are looking for speakers for our monthly mee1ngs.  We ask for a 20-25 minute 

presenta1on, generic and educa1onal. Please Email lyndellk@shopchf.com  with 

ques1ons or  sugges1ons.  

Upcoming 

2017 Board of Directors 

Please welcome our new members: 

Fairway Mortgage  ABC Supply  

Wall to Wall Stone   SubZero 

Moen    Unico  
 

 


